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As we approach the end of 2016 all the Staff at
Hill Top Primary Academy
would like to wish you and your families
a very Merry Christmas and all the very best for 2017.

How well did Hill Top Children do in the 2016 SATs?

The League Table of SAT results for KS2 were published yesterday. Up until now, we have
known how well we have done but have had very little knowledge of how well we have
performed against other schools in Morley, Leeds and then Nationally. We have a massive
amount to celebrate and must congratulate all the staff and Leavers of 2016 at Hill Top Primary
Academy for all their hard work and dedication.

We are placed approximately 33rd of 125+ primary schools in Leeds,
We are placed 2nd in the Morley Family of Schools—
Jjust pipped by Birchfield,

We are 28th in the Top 100 of like schools Nationally.
(These are schools with a similar demographic to ours in the

whole country)
This is a huge achievement in the ever changing climate of education and as things continue to
change we are working hard to ensure we give your children the best education possible.

Merit Certificate Winners

Well done to all these children for working hard so far this half term.
Rec: Mehdi Bel Bachir, Chloe Kirkpatrick, Guy Oldridge.
Year 1: Abigail Shorrock, Eloise Arbon, Ruby Foster, Darcey Morgan.
Year 2: Erin Young, Connor Maddocks, Lewis Dacre, Seth Donaldson.
Year 3: Charlie Felton, Leo Collinson, Libby Senior, Graceyanne Rush.
Year 4: Connie Taylor, Leah Bentley, Alyssia Sheen, William Ward.
Year 5: Lewis Fothergill, Sonny Howarth, Ruby Gale, Henry Dilley.
Year 6: Emily Scott, ZakaryWheat, Taranjit Dhillon, Safa Butt.
Head Teachers Certificate Winners
Nursery: Maia Gallagher; Rec: Lilly Bentley; Year 1: Dana Gosney; Year 2: Joe Bragg;

Year 3 : Aaron Dhesi, Year 4: Ruben Hardcastle; Year 5: Lewis Stead; Year 6 William Hallas.
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FOHT
A huge Thank You to all those who organize and help out at the different events we hold in
school. Our FOHT help raise a huge sum through yourselves for all the children in school.
A massive Thank You to the very small committee who make events possible.
The Autumn Term is always our busiest for Fund raising whether it is for school or Charities

and once again you have been extremely generous.




